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DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

Craig Buckingham            12/09 

Bill Titus   12/05 

Christine Culbertson 12/15 

John LeFever  12/18 

Jerry Tremblay  12/23 

Carol Fining   12/28 

 

LOTTERY DRAWS 

POWER BALL – 49 Draws from 7/30/11 to 

01/14/2012 

 

8 19 26 40 49 39 

 

LOTTO – 50 Draws from 7/30/11 to 01/18/2012 

 

12 24 16 17 19 30 

 

See Roy Warner for Power Ball and Lotto 

tickets. Power Ball will end 01/14/2012 and 

Lotto will end 01/18/2012. New tickets will be 

available through Roy Dec. 1 thru Jan 10th. 

 

HAPPY 40
TH

 WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 

TO CHARLIE AND DENA NUSCHKE. May 

you have many more Blessed Years. 

 

 November 20, 1971 

 

In Loving Memory of Ron Kupis who resided at Lot 62. He 

recently passed away due to cancer. He will sadly be missed by 

many. He always gave a helping hand whenever he could in our 

Park. May He Rest in Peace . 

                             
SURPRISE BIRTHDAY PARTY 

JR Cravens was surprised with a party on Saturday, 
Nov. 19. He was really surprised when he came home 
from fishing with George Burns! 

 

Thank you to everyone for your prayers and well wishes and 

cards upon the surgery on my shoulder. All went well and I 

am recuperating really well. Thank you 

 

                                             Kathy Burns 
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GRAND OPENING OF THE RESIDENT COMMUNITY CENTER 

Thirty-four residents were in attendance for the “Free” dinner that was served in celebration of the Grand Opening 

of the Clubhouse. Delicious beef stew, biscuits, salad and Boston Crème Cake was on the menu. Thank you to 

Thelma Cummings, Kathy Burns, Alice Foster, Judy Murphy and Sharon Buckingham for all the cooking and 

baking. The food was absolutely delicious. We need to do this more often! We have such “GREAT” cooks and 

bakers in our community! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Delicious cake made by Sharon Buckingham. 
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After dinner and dessert we enjoyed a 

comedy movie on our big screen TV! 

We also had a 50/50 drawing. The winner was Dena Nuschke!! 

It was really great to see our new residents and all of the “SNOW BUZZARDS” back and enjoying a great 

evening. 

The Mill Dam Store closed its doors on Sunday, 

November 13, 2011.  Hopefully we can get another 

tenant soon! 
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ON THE LIGHTER SIDE………..  

Submitted by: Charles Nuschke 

 

Red Tape Holds Up New Bridges 

 
You mean there is something stronger than duct tape? 
 

Typhoon Rips Through Cemetary; Hundreds Dead 

 

Did I read that right? 
 
Bride: The two things I cook best are liver and apple pie. 
Groom: Which one is this? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PET OF THE MONTH……… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gizmo and Brewster belong to John LeFever 
and Janelle Cramer and Thai Flowers. They 
Live at Lot # 32. 

CHRISTMAS BOXES FOR THE MILITARY 

                          

              

Please do not forget to bring donations to the 

clubhouse for the military for Christmas. 

NO GLASS PLEASE! Donations will be 

accepted until December 9th 

 

WELCOME TO NEW RESIDENTS 

 

Ron Correnti  Lot 43 



Newsletter   5 

 

 

 

 

        THANKSGIVING DAY DINNER AT THE CLUBHOUSE 

Approximately 40 people attended dinner at the clubhouse.  Alice Foster and Miss Pearl prepared roasted turkeys and Ed Jaworski  

also  prepared a smoked turkey. Tom and Sandra Lesh prepared a ham. Deserts were donated by many. Thank you to everyone 

For all the hard work in providing a delicious Thanksgiving dinner. Everyone brought a dish to pass and there was plenty to eat. A 

Brown Bag Auction was held after dinner with many gifts auctioned off. Everybody Gobbled till they Wobbled!! 
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Continued on Page 7 
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                    STEEL MAGNOLIAS 

 

Several of us went to the Ocala Civic Center on Saturday, 
November 19 to see the play Steel Magnolias. It was a great 
play and fun to get together with everyone. After the play we 
went to Kick-n-Back Restaurant for delicious food. 

 

WHAT IS THIS??????? 

Carol and Vern had this visitor on the 
porch of their home. The baby was 
under the mother when they killed it. If 
anyone knows what this “THING” is let 
us know! 

 

IT’S THAT TIME OF YEAR!!!!!!! 

                                             MERRY CHRISTMAS 

There are several events coming up for the holiday season. Everyone needs to get their 
golf carts decorated for the annual Golf Cart Parade. It will be on Saturday, December 
17

th
. All participants meet at the store in the circle at 5:30 pm. After the parade we will 

go to the club house for the annual Christmas Swap. Bring a wrapped $10.00 gift. We 
will also have the Birthday and Anniversary Celebration that same nite. 
 
Christmas dinner will be at the clubhouse on Sunday, December 25

th
 at 2:00 pm. Bring 

your own table service and there will be a sign up sheet at the clubhouse for dishes to 
pass. There will be Bingo at 6:30 pm that same night. HO! HO! HO! 
 
The annual New Year’s Eve Bonfire will be at Alice and Jack Foster, Lot 48 at 6 pm. 
Bring your own drinks and chairs! HAPPY NEW YEAR TO EVERYONE!!! 
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BUBBLE BATH RUMBLE 

The Bubble Bath Rumble was a huge success. The showdown between 
Jackie Milligan (Miss Hollywood) and Biker Chick Masher Michelle Cravens 
ended in a tie. Miss Hollywood got injured so her sister  “The Milldam 
Mermaid” (Tom Lesh) had to take over.There will be another match in the 
near future to determine who wins the World Wrestling Championship Belt. 
We all laughed so hard and had a great afternoon of fun. Thank you to all 
the participants and to Alice Foster, Judy Murphy and Sharon Buckingham 
for the yummy chili. Also thanks to Tom and Sandra Lesh for the fried 
pickles and veggies and Miss Pearl, Alice Foster and Pat Hildreth for the 
cheese and crackers. The video of the rumble will be shown at a date to be 
announced. The winner of the door prize (Adirondack Chairs and table) was 
Ed and Lucy Jaworski. Congratulations!! 

Cast of Characters: 

Miss Hollywood      Jackie Milligan 
Biker Chick Masher     Michelle Cravens 
Mill Dam Mermaid     Tom Lesh 
Keymosabe  (Announcer)    Ken Murphy 
Wild Bill  (Announcer)    Bill Titus 
Long Tall Sally (Miss Hollywood’s Manager)  Deb Neilon 
Vicious Vera (Biker Chick Masher’s Manager)  Vera Warner 
Dr. Vinnie Goombatz     Jack Eaton 
Round Girl      Janelle  Cramer 
Sharon Ding-a-ling (Bell Ringer)   Sharon Buckingham 
T & R Security      Tom Lesh and Roy Warner 
Referee  (Geo Man of Steel)   George Burns 
Celebrity Stalker     John LeFever 
The Press      Kathy Burns 
The Videographer     Paul Neilon 
The Money Launderer     Thelma Cummings 
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CAST OF CHARACTERS (continued) 

  

                                              

 

The Rumble………. 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 


